
Hello everyone,  

I hope you have had a lovely weekend.  

Wow, what a week we have had! Thank you to everyone who 

managed to support our mini-marathon, we are very grateful for 

your support. I am really impressed with the children’s 

determination and enthusiasm to complete as many laps as possible. 

Our fundraising will remain open until next Tuesday if you wish to 

donate to Children in Need via our School. Also a big shout out to 

our incredible children who helped our school to achieve a Silver 

Award as a Rights Respecting School. Well done everyone!! 

 

Christmas Nativity: KS1 - (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) – Nativity Performance 

Friday 8th December 2023 – 10.00am until 11.00am - Please join us at St Day Holy Trinity Church. 

Due to fire regulations this event is limited to two tickets per family. Prior to the event your child will 

come home with your tickets to use on the morning of the performance, please bring them along 

with you for entrance. If you do not require your tickets please let the office know so we can offer 

them to other families. A letter will be sent out today, please complete the return slip on the back 

if you would like to reserve tickets.  

 

Newquay Zoo trip: 

On Tuesday we will all enjoy our trip to Newquay zoo together. I am really looking forward to this 

and I know the children are too. Please ensure that children arrive in full school uniform with a 

waterproof coat and plenty to eat and drink as we will be there all day. Please collect your child from 

school at the usual time.  

 

Phonics pack: 

Today, I will be giving the children their new ‘Phonics Pack’. This will be a 

folder containing set 1, 2 and 3 sounds, along with words to go with them. 

Please look at these words with your child and practise reading them at 

home. I will also put the children’s weekly phonics homework in the folder so 

that it can be easily found and marked. Please support the children to keep 

this folder safe in their book bag or school bag so that it can be easily accessed in school and at 

home.  

 

Key reminders for this week: 

 New homework in phonics pack 

 Newquay Zoo trip on Tuesday 

 Sleep workshop on Wednesday at 9:15am- Open to all. Arrive via the school office after 

school drop off.  

 PE day will be on Thursday 



This week’s phonics virtual classroom videos:  

Group A- Red: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/NUzN9aYJ/qAKdItg9  

Green- Pink: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vDAZFimt/O49ti4A4  

Orange- Yellow: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/s3uzZWR1/uc76p7Dz  

 

Thank you,  

Miss Ponsford  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEED THE HOMELESS 

THIS 

 CHRISTMAS 

 
 

On behalf of the children in St 

Day and Carharrack School 

All contributions will be 

sent to the Camborne, 

Pool, and Redruth 

foodbank. 

 

Every Class to donate 

 

All food donations in by the 8th 

December please! 

Items can include: 

 Packaged food + tins 

 Personal hygiene items e.g. 

toothpaste, deodorant 

 Pet food 
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